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March 28, 2018 
 
Ann-Marie Norio 
Deputy Regional Clerk 
1815 Sir Isaac Brock Way, PO Box 1042 
Thorold ON  L2V 4T7 
 
VIA EMAIL:  Ann-Marie.Norio@niagararegion.ca  
 
RE: Niagara Regional Housing Property Tax Exemption Analysis CSC-C 4-2018 
 
Dear Ms. Norio, 
 
Thank you for your recent correspondence, received by our office on March 5, 2018. 
Please be advised that Council for the Township of Wainfleet, at its regular meeting held 
on March 27, 2018 passed the following resolution: 
 

Resolution No. C-100-2018 
 
Moved By Betty Konc 
Seconded By Terry Gilmore 
 
"THAT correspondence item C-064-2018 received from the Office of the 
Regional Clerk Re: Niagara Regional Housing Property Tax Exemption 
Analysis CSC-C 4-2018 be received for information; 
 
AND THAT Council for the Township of Wainfleet supports Scenario 5 as 
outlined in CSD 36-2016." 

Carried 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact the undersigned. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
 

William J. Kolasa 
Chief Administrative Officer/ Clerk 
 
 
CC:  Area Municipalities 
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